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GREETINGS:  

 

It is my pleasure to congratulate Repasz Band on being selected to attend the 150
th

 

anniversary of the surrender of the Army of Northern Virginia at Appomattox Court 

House. 

 

 Since its inception in 1831, Repasz Band has been committed to showcasing its 

music in our communities and displaying the importance and value of music and the arts.  

During this anniversary event, Repasz Band will have the opportunity to share their 

musical talents with spectators to commemorate this historic milestone.  The members of 

this group deserve to be recognized for their hard work and dedication to continuing its 

distinguished musical tradition.  It is my hope that Repasz Band will continue to entertain 

and educate the public for years to come. 

 

 As Governor, and on behalf of all Pennsylvanians, I am pleased to congratulate 

Repasz Band on this invitation.  Please accept my best wishes for a memorable event and 

for continued success in the future. 
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